



TR01

lbarker@aumining.net <lbarker@aumining.net>
To: - Russell <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Thu, Jan 7, 2021 at 8:24 AM

Elliott-am seeking a 60 day extension for the Decision Date for TR01.
will move it out to March 16th
thanks
Mineral Mountain Gold
Lance Barker